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Brethren,                     December 2, 2020 
 

  Greetings in the precious name of our risen Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. We pray that this finds 
you faithful in the work of the gospel in the place where God has put you.  
 
 In November, we were blessed to be able to present our ministry to 8 different churches in 6 
different states. One of these churches was actually our home church, Calvary Baptist Church 
in Beaufort SC, where we were able to have a part in their first annual Faith Promise 
missions conference!! God truly did a great work this week in stirring up our church and  family for the 
cause of global missions. As we wind down our deputation journey, we couldn’t be more thankful for the 
timeliness of this meeting to help get our minds and hearts refocused on the task ahead of us in Papua 
New Guinea.  
 

 This last month, we were also blessed to learn of 2 new supporters, which 
means we now have 96% of our needed support committed!! We continue to rejoice as we see the 
Lord providing for us over and over again. I can truly say that our support has been raised by God, and not 
by any method, personality, or presentation that we can conjure up on our own. God has been, and is, very 
good to us!! 
 

 We are very thankful that the Lord has also continued to provide for us to keep a full schedule. 
With so much uncertainty right now we are excited that the rest of this year is booked up with meetings in 
Ohio, Mississippi, Tennessee, North Carolina, South Carolina, and Virginia. Please continue to pray 
for safety as we travel and for these various meetings to be fruitful both spiritually and 
financially.  

 
It is still our desire to depart for Papua New Guinea around the first week of February, although we 

still do not have our approved visas yet. We have continued to stay in contact with the folks in PNG who 
are handling our paperwork, and they have assured us that we can expect to have these approved visas in 
our hands any day. Please pray with us that we will be able to get these visas returned to us 
very soon in order to allow us to have ample time to make the proper travel arrangements.  

We are also monitoring and continually investigating the necessary requirements that Papua New 
Guinea has in place regarding to the quarantine we will have to do upon arrival, and as you can imagine, 
the rules seem to change almost daily. There are a few options that seem to be coming available, but we 
are just trusting that the Lord will direct us as to what we should do in the coming days. We are confident 
that the Lord will make all of these details more clear and work all these things out for his glory and honor.  

 
 

“Now I beseech you, brethren, for the Lord Jesus Christ's sake, and for the love of the Spirit, that ye 
strive together with me in your prayers to God for me;” 

~~Romans 15:30~~ 
 

 To God Be the Glory,  
         Kenneth Seremak and Family 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT INFO: 
(843) 441-7789 

2227 Plantation Dr 
Beaufort, SC, 29902 

kennethseremak@gmail.com 

HOME CHURCH: 
Calvary Baptist Church 
256 Old Savannah Hwy 

Beaufort, SC 29906 
(843) 525-6426 

SEND SUPPORT TO: 
Word for the World 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

(706) 866-8826 


